14 December, 1973

Dr. Jack deGroot
Professor of Anatomy
1334 Siences

Dear Jack,'

The Australian neuroanatomist who is studying the behavior
of quokkas and who is likely to enjoy a collaborative study
involving the marsupials is:

Professor Byron Kakulas
Department of Neuropathology
University of Western Australia
Perth, W. Australia

His name was given to me by Professor L. Stanley, andAustralian
visitor.

Just for information, at the moment! I look forward to the dis-
cussion!

Yours aye



